
   

November 2020 Newsletter 
 

Dates for your Diary 
 

November 2020 

Tuesday 3rd November – Tiggers Parents Evening 

Wednesday 4th November – Roos Parents Evening 

Wednesday 11th November – Christopher Robins Parents Evening 

Thursday 12th November – Piglets Parents Evening 

December 2020 

Friday 11th – Christmas Jumper Day for Save the Children 

Wednesday 16th – Nursery closes 6pm for the Christmas Holiday 

January 2021 

Monday 4th – Nursery re-opens 8am after the Christmas Holiday 

 

Interests and Activities in Nursery 
 

Roos, Piglets, Tiggers and Christopher Robins 

All the rooms have been participating in a variety of activities with an Autumn theme, from pumpkin investigation 

and painting to conker and leaf exploration. These activities will continue to incorporate Bonfire Night, Diwali and 

Christmas (it’s not long now!) These activities encourage the children to talk about some of the things they observe 

such as natural and found objects, explore and experiment with a range of media through sensory exploration using 

their whole bodies and to celebrate and value cultural, religious and community events and experiences. 

Parent participation – Please talk to your child about the upcoming important events for your families and for the 

older children how this may be different this year. Encourage your child to continue to find interesting objects on 

their walks to bring into nursery to show their friends and/or to use in craft activities. 

COVID:19 Update - Lockdown 

As we go into another lockdown this Thursday we wanted to reassure you that the nursery will be opening as usual. 

We will continue to keep updated with Government Guidelines and keep in place all our measures to make the 

nursery as COVID:19 safe as possible. So it is business as usual for the nursery, please do not hesitate to talk to 

myself or Jasmin if you have any questions 

 

Parents Evening 

Thank you to those of you who have booked Parents Evening. You should all have now been sent an e-mail with a 

link for your meeting. The first one is tonight with Tiggers and I hope it all goes well, I am sure it will. If you have not 

booked an appointment time and would like one please email the nursery.  

 

 

 

Christmas Fayre 

It is with great sadness that I can confirm we are unable to hold a Christmas Fayre this year. However we will be 

having a Raffle and you will be able to buy tickets soon. Details to follow. 

 

Children’s Christmas Party 

Although the Children’s Christmas Party will not happen as usual this year due to the fact that we are unable to have 

parents in the nursery we will be holding parties for the children. As children attend nursery on different days and 



for different sessions we are planning to hold a couple of Christmas Parties over a number of days so that all children 

will have an opportunity to take part in at least one party. 

 

Christmas Jumper Day – Friday 11th December 2020 

We will be joining in with Save the Children’s Christmas Jumper Day on Friday 11th December. If your child would like 

to wear a Christmas jumper to nursery for a donation on this day or any day of this week, especially if they do not 

attends nursery on a Friday, please feel free to do so.  


